
From: Amethyst Robinson
Sent: 15/02/2024 10:40:13 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

Subject: TRIMMED  Support of The Boat hed 1191 1193 Barrenjoey Road, Palm
Beach

Dear whom it may concern,

I’m writing to support the DA modification to extend the hours of The Boatshed at Palm Beach.

The Palm Beach and Whale Beach community have been very excited for the opening of the
venue especially the thought that it would be open for dinner which would attract locals from
Palm Beach and Whale Beach.

The owners of the venue have made a huge attempt to involve the community to make sure
what they offer is what we would support.
Let’s not see another business struggle and we hope council will support our local palm
Beach and Whale Beach community.

Regards
Amethyst Robinson

1065 Barrenjoey Road,
Palm Beach 2108

Sent by iPhone




